
 

 

 

                       
             

From: Laura Goldman 
To: PlanningAgency 
Cc: contact@forestunlimited.org 
Subject: Tree and woodlands protection needed ORD21-0001 
Date: November 01, 2021 7:46:24 PM 

EXTERNAL 

Hello, Planning Commissioners, 

I have learned from Forest Unlimited that you will be voting on an ordinance this week that 
will affect our environment and Sonoma County residents. 

Please, do the right thing for our community and planet and craft a science-based ordinance 
that includes a time out for tree removals permitted for development. 

There's no more time to procrastinate. The future of a healthy Sonoma County is in your 
hands. You have the power to make decisions that will determine our future. 

Thank you, 

Laura Goldman 
livingroomlaura@gmail.com 
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